
"SONC PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING
6:30 PM WED. JULY 1, 2009

AT VIVA GALLERY MOOREPARK & FULTON

Present: Anthony St. John, Zach Behrens, Max Calne, Norm Beale, Mel Witkin, Beverly for VIVA
Gallery

Discussion about SONC sponsoring CERT Training. Max will approach his Neighborhood
Watch about participating.

Agreed that SONC President should write a letter to Rita Robinson of DOT to
complain about the presentation by DOT representative at Board meeting in June. Agreed

crosswalk should remain on Riverside Drive near Notre Dame High School.

Blue recycling bin theft noticed along Valley Vista. Neighbors encouraged to call Van Nuys
dispatch and note time of day, vehicle description.

Noted Joan Pelico back as Field Deputy

Illegal re-hab / residence facility noticed at 5521 Kester Ave. one block near an elementary
school and pre-school/day care center. Zach to contact Tamar Galatzen Neighborhood

Prosecutor and check out.

Parking issues noted for VIVA Galley and Coffee Shop along Moorepark due to possible condo
residents. Building and Safety to be contacted by owner re: possible CUP to avoid any fines.

Committee to be ""dark"" month of August to coincide with SONC Board summer break.

Adjournment 8PM"


